
The Enquire Learning Trust 
   

 

18 Appleton Court, Wakefield, WF2 7AR   |   Company No. 08056907   |   www.enquirelearningtrust.org   |   VAT 
No: 157809672 

 

              

20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for bearing with us with this ever changing situation we all find ourselves in.  
 
As you have been informed, the key worker list has been released which has informed us 
which children can come in to school on Monday. Thank you for your support as we 
organise this. For all those who are at home, ‘remote learning’ will be up and running 
through ‘Class Dojo’ from Monday morning. Children will receive instructions on their daily 
tasks through Dojo and staff will be available during the day to offer feedback and guidance.  
If there are any issues, please let your child’s class teacher know. 
 
For those children who are receiving childcare from us, we expect that the majority will arrive 
and leave at the normal times. However, we can facilitate shorter days, should you be 
available at home for part of a day. We can also offer some additional hours from 8.30am 
until 4.00pm. Unfortunately, we are unable to offer any hours outside of these at this time. At 
the moment, we would ask that children use their normal door to come into school. Should 
children be coming in for 8.30, then please use the breakfast club door through the new 
gate. We may change where children come in to school as the week progresses and we 
adapt any plans we currently have in place. We will always keep you fully informed through 
Class Dojo.  
 
Food will be provided for all children on site from Monday onwards. From Tuesday, we will 
also be offering a ‘grab bag’ packed lunch for anyone who is entitled to either a free school 
meal or a universal free school meal. (The latter refers to any child in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2.) These meals would need to be collected from school. The system for those entitled 
to a free school meal will change as the government have said that they will be offering 
vouchers instead of schools making packed lunches. At present, there are no details on how 
this will work but we will send more information as we receive it.  We realise that not all 
those entitled to a free lunch will want one and it is important that we know how many we 
need to prepare. If you are entitled to a free school meal, because you fall into the groups 
identified please fill in the form through the following link: 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fDIWpBZLrUSzz1EJUVI-
whOgHorHkBVCuEBrjlVMAQtUMFlBTEVLMlJJWEFSSlRSMjVXRjI5SzZMMC4u 
 
 
Thank you for your on-going support. 
 

 

 

 

 

Mr Cowley 
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